
The Friends were recently awarded 

four grants to support our efforts to 

provide free summer concerts and ed-

ucate Lynn students about  the im-

portance of the oceans.  We received a 

$10,000 grant from Save the Har-

bor/Save the Bay, a $2,500 grant from 

the Eastern Bank Charitable Founda-

tion, and a $2,275 grant from the 

Massachusetts Cultural Council to 

support the summer concert series, 

which will now include two Sunday 

morning Jazz concerts at the Ward 

Bathhouse (see page 2).  The grant 

from Save the Harbor/Save the Bay 

was the largest grant the Friends 

have ever received!   

We also received $429 from the Lynn 

Office of Economic and Community 

Development to support our collabo-

ration with Northeastern Universi-

tyõs Marine Science Center to bring 

marine education to the Brickett and 

Harrington Elementary Schools.  

This will be our third year participat-

ing in this endeavor.  

These grants are a powerful reflection of the great work that the Friends 

have accomplished and continue to accomplish as an ALL volunteer organi-

zation. As Friends members who have supported the group, you should take 

pride in these awards. What a great way to start the summer!  
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Summer Jazz Concerts  

For the first time, the Friends are sponsoring two Sunday morning Jazz concerts this summer.  

The concerts will take place on the patio of the Ward Bathhouse on July 19th and August 23rd 

from 8 -10am.  We will be selling muffins and coffee.   

Over the years, many people have asked the Friends to expand the Thursday night concert se-

ries. For several reasons, including cost, volunteer capacity, and shortened evenings in late 

August, expanding to additional evenings is not an option.  However, these Sunday morning 

concerts allow us to build upon our existing capacities, offer a different type of music, and offer 

music in a location on Nahant Beach.  

Since there is limited parking at the Ward Bathhouse, if you plan on attending the concerts 

and driving, please plan accordingly. We anticipate the audience will include many walkers 

along the boardwalk who may be unfamiliar with the Friends. This will be a great way to in-

troduce ourselves!  

JetBlue Airline Tickets Raffle  

For the third year in a row, the Friends 

will be raffling off JetBlue airline tickets. 

But for the first time, there will be TWO 

chances to win!  The grand prize will be 

two roundtrip JetBlue airline tickets to 

anywhere JetBlue flies.  The second prize 

will be one roundtrip ticket.  For the past 

two years, this has been by far the larg-

est annual Friends fundraiser.  

There are only 300 raffle tickets that will 

be sold.  Each raffle ticket is $20.  

If you are interested in purchasing a raf-

fle ticket, please contact one of the board 

members, visit the concession table at the 

summer concerts, or come to the August 

membership meeting on August 12th.  

A BIG thank you to Board member Joe 

Taurus, who has donated the airline tick-

ets to the Friends.  Buying a raffle ticket 

is a great way to support the Friends and 

to say Thank You to Joe for his dedica-

tion to the Friends.  
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